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Fo ·u ··RTH NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EXCHANGE OF P~FRSONS 
SPONSORED BY THE INSTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION IN COOPERATION WITH 150 

NATIONAL PARTICIPATING AND OBSERVER ORGANIZATIONS 

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA, NOV. 30 ·DEC. 3, 1960 

Mr. Arturo Morales Carrion 
Under Secretary of State 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Dear Arturo: 

CONFERENCE SECRETARIAT: Institute of International 
Education, 1 East 67th Street, New York 21, N. Y., 
LEhigh 5-3400 Cable Address: INTERED 

August 17, 1960 

I am replying to your letter of August 2 addressed to 
Ken, who is on vacation. We are delighted that you, and 
possibly Ines, will attend the Fourth National Conference 
on Exchange of Persons. As soon as Ken returns to the 
office, after Labor Day, I know he will be in touch with 
you regarding an appropriate spot on the Conference Program 
for you. 

We shall, of course, be pleased to list your department 
as a participating organization. I am enclosing a pre-

\ 

liminary list of participating and observer organizations, 
and also a form, which I would appreciate your completing 
and returning to me, letting us know how you Wish your 
department to be officially listed. 

Your many friends at IIE will be very pleased indeed 
to have you at the San Francisco Confe~ence._ 

With best personal regards to you and Ines, 

Enclosure 

incerely yours, 

(Mrs.) Pearl G. Purcell 
Chief of ecretariat 
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